
Following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has   

begun and will continue until the end of the State Funeral, which is being held on Monday 

19th September 2022. A Bank Holiday has been announced as a mark of respect.          

Basnett Street Nursery School and The Chatterbox Club will be closed on this day. 

Thank You. 


